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REF: HRC-RES-MIGRANTS 

 
Dr. Buti Kale 
Deputy Regional Representative 
For the USA and Caribbean 
United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees 
Regional Representation in Washington 
1775 K Street NW 
Suite 300 
Washington DC 20006 

1 September, 2014 
 
Email: kale@unhcr.org   
 
RE: Ref: 14/CB/032 
 
Dear Dr. Kale, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 9 June, 2014.   
 
The Human Rights Commission (HRC) was grateful for the opportunity to forge a relationship with 
the UNHCR and members have expressed their gratitude for your offer of support and advice on 
migrant matters.  Due to the difficulties encountered regarding migrants as a direct result of our 
Islands’ geographic location, such a resource is most appreciated and valued.  
 
The HRC has noted the areas of concern in your letter and will continue to work towards assisting 
with those issues as our constitutional mandate and resources allow.  
 
We look forward to strengthening our relationship with the UNHCR in the future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Alistair Walters 
Chairman 
Human Rights Commission  
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